
   LAGUNA BEACH  
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Laguna Beach Unified School District 
550 Blumont Street, Board Room 

Laguna Beach, CA 
 

September 24, 2019 
6:00 p.m. - Open Session 

 
 
At the ​September 24, 2019 Board Meeting, the Laguna Beach Unified School            
District Board of Education will hold a ​Public Hearing to accept comments from             
members of the public on the following topic: 
 

Per Education Code Sections 60119 and 60422 (b) Ensure 
Availability of Textbooks and Instructional Materials for 
2019-20 and Certification of Provision of 
Standards-Aligned Instructional Materials 

 
 
Questions and/or comments should be directed to Instructional Services - (949) 497-7700 x5210 
 
 
 

This notice was posted Monday, September 9, 2019, in the following locations: 
● Front entrance of the LBUSD District Office 
● Each LBUSD school site 
● LBUSD Website 

 

 


